Dear Suzie Swarthmore,

On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you
again for supporting Swarthmore students and
the Changing Lives, Changing the World
campaign. As a small gesture of our thanks for
young alumni donors, we’d like you to have
this magnet of Magill Walk. Each year, we hope
to send another magnet of an iconic location
on campus so that young alumni can build
Swarthmore on their refrigerators.

With thanks,

Emily Anne Nolte Jacobstein '07
Gift Received on 12/31/2019

Dear Suzy Swarthmore,

On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you again for supporting Swarthmore
students and the Changing Lives, Changing the World campaign. As a small
gesture of our thanks for young alumni donors, we have included this magnet of
McCabe Library. Each year, we hope to send another magnet of an iconic location
on campus so that young alumni can build Swarthmore on their refrigerators.

With thanks,

Emily Anne Nolte Jacobstein '07 _
Gift Received on 12/31/2019. , N

Dear Suzie Swarthmore,

On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you again for supporting Swarthmore students
and the Changing Lives, Changing the World campaign. As a small gesture of our thanks
for young alumni donors, we have included this magnet of Sharples. Each year, we hope
to send another magnet of an iconic location on campus so that young alumni can build
Swarthmore on their refrigerators.

With thanks,

Emily Anne Nolte Jacobstein '07

Gift Received on 6/30/2018.

THANK YOU!

Dear Suzie Swarthmore,

On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you again for supporting Swarthmore students
and the Changing Lives, Changing the World campaign. As a small gesture of our thanks
for young alumni donors, we have included this magnet of Kohberg Hall. Each year, we
hope to send another magnet of an iconic location on campus so that young alumni can
build Swarthmore on their refrigerators.

With thanks,

Emily Anne Nolte Jacobstein '07

THANK YOU!

Gift Received on 6/19/2019.

Dear Suzie Swarthmore,

{ (t [ | On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you again for
‘ supporting Swarthmore students this fiscal year! As a small

oA gesture of our thanks for young alumni donors, we have
It "':,' included this magnet of Clothier Hall. Each year, we hope to
= i send another magnet of an iconic location on campus so that
[ young alumni can build Swarthmore on their refrigerators.
L ’ With thanks,

i | Molly Weston "10

THANK YOU!

Your gift was received on
X 10/19/2015
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Dear <Suzie Swarthmore>,

On behalf of The Swarthmore Fund, thank you again for supporting Swarthmore students this fiscal yeat! As a small
gesture of our thanks for young alumni donors, we have included this magnet of Parrish Hall. Each yeat, we hope to
send another magnet of an iconic location on campus so that young alumni can build Swarthmote on their
refrigerators.

With thanks,

(sl THANK YOU!

Board Member

Your gift was received on: <date>

Swarthmore young alumni are defined as alumni that have graduated within the last fourteen fiscal years. For the current fiscal year
(July 1, 2074 to June 30, 2015) that means anyone that graduated between 2001 and 2014. Young alumni play an important role in
providing current deserving students with the same opportunities they had. We welcome your feedback at swarthmorefund@swarthmore.cdn.
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